
 

City of Hesperia 
 

  

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
    OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following Public Hearings scheduled for the Regular Meeting of the 
Hesperia City Council on Tuesday, May 5, 2020 has been continued to the Regular Meeting on Tuesday, 
May 21, 2020. 
 
1. Consideration of Resolution of Intent No. 2020-023 to vacate the southern portion of APN 0410-091-32 and APN 
0410-091-31 along Chestnut Street and the eastern section of APN 0410-091-31 along A Street.  This vacation will 
vacate thirty feet along Chestnut Street and thirty feet along A Street.  This vacation is made pursuant to the 
requirements of California Streets and Highway Code, Division 9. – Change of Grade and Vacation, Part 3. – 
Public Streets, Highways, and Service Easement Vacation Law, Chapter 3. – General Vacation Procedure (Section 
8300 et seq.). 
 
Any person interested in the proposal may contact the City Clerk’s Office at 9700 Seventh Avenue, Hesperia, 
California, (760) 947-1007 during normal business hours.  The pertinent information will be available for 
public inspection at the above address. 
 
I, Stephanie McClure, Assistant City Clerk to the City Council, Successor Agency to the Community 
Redevelopment Agency, Water District, Hesperia Housing Authority and Community Development 
Commission do hereby certify that I caused to be posted the foregoing Notice of Continuance of Public 
Hearing on Tuesday, April 21, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. pursuant to California Government Code and Hesperia 
Resolution No. 2007-101. 

 
      
 

 ________________________ _______ 

      Stephanie McClure 
      Assistant City Clerk 

 


